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Brede Bulletin   

3rd March 2023 

Responsible – Inquisitive – Confident – Inspired – Respectful 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It’s been a week of frosty mornings. We’ve been learning new Easter songs and 
discussing spring (when it comes!) and how it symbolises new life and beginnings. 
Yesterday, the school was a hive of book-inspired activity and colour. Hearing the 
children talking about the books they had chosen to bring in from home and the 
characters they chose to emulate was wonderful. Udi points are back this week, so get 
reading at home, and you may get a chance to win some serious points for your class. 
Have a great weekend, and stay warm, everyone.  
                                                                                                                          Mrs Knock 

 

Star of the Week 
Congratulations to our stars of the week, who are celebrated for making a 
difference: 
Owls: Elizabeth C-I for being proactive in class discussions and always 

being helpful in class – it really makes a difference. 
Foxes: Aliah T for always helping out, especially her talk partner – it makes 

a difference to them. 
Rabbits: Albert D for always working super hard and having a positive 

attitude in class because it makes a difference to those around him.  
Hedgehogs: Tiana P for concentrating really hard in Maths this week which 

has really made a difference to her learning. 

 

Readers of the Week 
Congratulations to our readers of the week: 
Owls: Daisy F, Maci G, Oscar H, Heidi J, Evie P and Kai S. 
Foxes: Saskia C, Rose D, Caroline F, Oliver H, Poppy-Jayne M, Daisy S, 
Amelia S and Orlagh S. 
Rabbits: Barney B, Albert D, Cali D, Wyndsor H, James M, Denley M and 
Dexter S. 
Hedgehogs: Willow E, Ayrton F, Zach P, Dylan S, Phoenix T and Edward 
W-I. 
Gaston and Mini-Gaston go to: Foxes and Rabbits respectively. 
Udi goes to: Hedgehogs! 

 

Reading Certificates 
Stage 1 Reading Awards for reading 25 times go to: Mostyn D, Aliah T 

and Charlie W. 
Stage 2 for reading 50 times goes to: Reggie C, Jacob E, Jules M, Denley 

M, Kai S and Cora S, 
Stage 3 for reading 100 times goes to: Rose D and Orlagh S. 
Stage 4 for reading 150 times goes to: Evie P who reads every night 
before going to bed! 

 

School Council 
At our meeting last week we watched a video from Faith’s community in 
Thundu, thanking us for our sponsorship and telling us how the money we 
raised is being spent. We also talked about new equipment for us to play 
with at playtimes as well as the fort (we helped to design) being built on the 
recreation ground. Finally, School Council would also like to thank the PTFA 
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for the Valentine’s disco. Everyone had fun dancing to the great music 
provided by DJ Nugent! 

 

World Book Day 
What a fantastic effort made by the children and staff, of Brede School, for 
world Book Day. Thank you for all your hard work in putting together such 
creative costumes and support in developing our children’s love of reading. 

 

Recreation Ground 
It was lovely to see so many families join the Parish Council at the official 
opening of the new play equipment on Thursday. As the weather improves 
we hope that our children will use it to develop their climbing skills and 
imaginative play. 

 Cost of Living 
The current rising cost of living is affecting everybody in different ways and 
we want to support those most affected. Cost of living information for 
residents in East Sussex can be found at:  

Support with the cost of living | East Sussex County Council 

 

Headlice 
May we remind parents to check your children regularly for Head lice and 
treat. Further advice is available here. 

 

As winter illnesses continue to circulate NHS England has published advice 
on their website. It lists all the most common childhood illnesses and their 
advice regarding attendance at school, including when to contact your GP. 

NHS England: Is my child too ill for school? 

 

Diary Dates 

Monday 
06/03/23 – 
09/3/23 

Parent Consultations Letters sent home 
NO AFTERSCHOOL 

CLUBS 

Friday  
17/03/23 

Red Nose Day Details to follow 

Thursday 
23/03/23 

Bright Foundation – The 
Wild Experience - Owls 

Owls Class 

Wednesday 
29/03/23 

Bright Foundation - 
Rabbits 

Rabbits Class 

Friday 
21/04/23 

Tempest Photos (whole 
Class) 

Whole School 

Thursday 
27/04/23 

World Daily mile day Whole School 

Tuesday 
07/11/23 

Tempest Photography 
(individual pupil photos) 

Whole School 

 

 

Safeguarding 
If you have any concerns regarding safeguarding, please speak to any of the 
staff below: 

 Mrs Bulgin – Designated Safeguarding Lead 

 Mrs Burrows / Mrs Knock - Deputy DSLs 

 

mailto:office@brede.e-sussex.sch.uk
http://www.brede.e-sussex.sch.uk/
https://www.eastsussex.gov.uk/community/support-with-the-cost-of-living
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/

